
 

 

 

 

 

The new DIXCEL webpage is launched! 

 

On Feb. 1, 2023, the newly designed DIXCEL webpage (Japanese & English) 

pages were launched. The biggest difference is the “Responsive Web Design”.  It 

means now the webpage is easier to browse with mobile phones and tablets in 

addition to PC. 

There may be some initial technical/design errors and these will be attended to 

in a due course, but if you find anything inconvenient or strange, please feel free 

to let us know your account managers. 

 



 

 

Some delays in processing export orders 

 
All overseas customers are kindly requested to expect some additional lead time 
for the orders placed from the end of the last year. This is due to the very active 

overseas sales continuing from early 2022 partly because of ① the weak 

Japanese currency and the surge of orders in January just before ②our price 

changes effective of 1st Feb 2023. 

 

Currently, our export teams and the production & logistics staff are processing 

the orders to the best of their ability.  We appreciate your kind understanding of 

this temporary situation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



NEW TO RANGES. 

We are proud to announce new to ranges. 

>>See archives 

 

 

http://www.dixcel.co.jp/en/enupdatelist/


 

 

 


